Republic of the Philippines
: Department of Environment and Natural Resources
ol Region IV- MIMAROPA

hnouy COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
Barangay 111 (Poblacion), Roxas, Palawan

Contact No. 09171606578 / 09175028647
Email address: cenroroxaspalawan@denr.gov.pi

February 07, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR . The Regional Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 L & S Bldg., Roxas Blvd
Ermita, Manila

THRU : THE CHIEF

Geosciences Division

FROM : CENR Officer
Roxas, Palawan

SUBJECT :

Respectfully forwarded is the letter dated from 02, February 2022 from Leonardo
Hamora Jr, AO 1V, Officer in Charge in the Municipality of Aracelli concerning the
proposed site for the new Municipal Sanitary Landfill Category 1 located in Barangay
Tinitian, Aracelli, Palawan requesting for Geo-Environmental Assessment Report.

For information of further instruction.
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Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF PALAWAN
Municipality of Araceli
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

February 2, 2022

DR. EDWIN M. MOJARES
OIC-Regional Director

DENR - MIMAROPA

1515 L&S Building, Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila

Thru : THE CHIEF
Geosciences Division

Dear Director Mojares:

Greetings!

The Municipal Government of Araceli has identified potential site for Sanitary Landfill
(SLF) Category 1 as required by RA 9003. The identified site that is located at Barangay
Tinintinan, was recommended by the Land Acquisition Committee of the LGU.

In view of the above, | am writing your respectable office to request your embedded
staff at the CENRO Roxas, Palawan to conduct a geo-environmental assessment of
the proposed site for us to processing of documents and clearances required to
commence the project.

Looking forward for your immediate and favorable response on the matter.

Thank you.
Respectfully yours,

SUE S. CUDILLA
Municipal Mayor
BY:

g ORA JR.
O IV/Office-IA-Charge




